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Newhall Bulletin: 13.11.2020 

Attendance This Week 

Cherry 94.8% 

Willow 98.7% 

Beech 98.6% 

Rowan 97.5% 

Elm 98.5% 

Hazel 97.8% 

House Points 

Air 760 

Earth 700 

Fire 772 

Water 742 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team:   
 
Another fabulous week has been and gone and what a lot we have managed to fit in! 
We must take the opportunity to commend the children on their impeccable behaviour 
on remembrance day whilst we observed the two minute silence. We were so 
impressed at the respect that was shown during this. The children proudly wore the 
poppies that they had bought and made.  

 
The children have begun learning about Diwali this week and some 
children have made clay Diwali pots and decorations, they look beautiful and the children have 
been very proud of what they have made. 
 

Of course, we have also had our fundraising day for Children in Need, what a 
success that has been! The children (and staff) have absolutely loved coming to 
school in their pyjamas and they have participated in lots of fun activities. A huge 
thank you for your generous donations, we have had an initial count up of gold 
coins (and notes) and have collectively raised in excess of £350 across the School 
and Nursery! WOW! 
 
The Christmas cards that the children designed have now begun arriving in school, we will wait until they are all  
here and will hopefully be able to distribute them next week. 

Upcoming Events: 
16th – 20th November—Anti Bullying 
Week 

30th November—Book Fair 

Next week’s menu: 

This QR code can be read by any 
barcode scanner app on your smart 
phone to access the allergen and 
nutritional data.  
Or visit http://j.mp/2BzimRC 

Please note, there is a 
new winter menu so 
please do have a look 
at the new options.  

Easyfundraising! 
With the current COVID-19 
restrictions in place, I’m sure 
many of us will be shopping 
online for Christmas this 
year. 
You can help raise funds for 
the School and Nursery by 
using Easyfundraising.  Just 
download the app, register 
and pick Friends of Newhall 
as your charity choice.  Every 
time you shop use the app to 
find the retailer you wish to 
purchase from and shop as 
normal.  
Easyfund-
raising will 
donate to 
our fund.  


